Autumn Term 1 2023

Hello everyone! I am delighted to be able to bring you our very first

sports newsletter here at Sproatley! The aim of this newsletter will be to

update you on any upcoming sporting events we may be attending,
celebrate some of the PE and sports taking place in school and to inform

you of anything new that is happening linked to sport here at Sproatleg!

Autumn 1 PE - ‘Attack, Defend, Shoot’

All classes will be exploring ‘Attack, Defend,
Shoot’ in their PE lessons this half term. Whether
that is exploring basic defensive body positions in
KS1 or applying decision making skills to games in
KS2, all classes will have a focus linked to this half

term’s theme. Lookout for pictures on Facebook
and Twitter of some of the children in action
during their PE sessions!

Tigers Trust Partnership

We are looking forward to having Mr Daddy join
us again this year, delivering PE and other active
activities to all classes in school throughout the
year. He will also be running some after-school
and lunchtime clubs, as well as providing some
comments for future sports newsletters!
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Mr Marshall, PE Leader

Autumn 1 Sporting Events

26/9
Year 5/6 After School Football Cluster Event @
Holderness Academy - 3.45-5.30pm

3/10
Year 3/4/5/6 After School Cross Country @
Holderness Academy - 3.45-5.30pm

Every Friday After School
KS2 Football Club with Mr Daddy

If your children would like more information on
attending any of the sports events, please
encourage them to speak to Mr Marshall or

another member of the teaching and learning

team.




Sproatley Achieves Gold School Games Mark

We recently received the School Games Gold Award for
the second year running, celebrating the sporting and
active success in school. The continued display

of the sporting values helped us achieve the

award, so well done to everyone who

took part in sporting activities, both in

school and out of school, this past year!

Celebrating 2022/23 Sporting Achievements

We wanted to acknowledge the hard work and dedication shown by all pupils last academic
year. We ended the year with a good spirited and competitive Sports Day, with Heron retaining
the house cup once all of the scores were counted.

We also had an increase in participation last year at after school events. Almost 40% of
children in Key Stage Two represented the school at one of our inter-school competitions,
allowing us to take a diverse selection of children to a range of competitions. Thank you to all
parents and carers who assisted with transport to these events and supporting the children
throughout. Without your support, we wouldn’t be able to compete like we do.

facebook.com/sproatleyendowed
twitter.com/sproatleyschool

sproatley.ebor.academy




